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YEAR 5 TALENT QUEST
Singing up a Storm!

Year 5 have enjoyed two very special performances over the last few weeks. During their music
lessons, Year 5 have concluded the year with several talent quests. To begin our last two sessions,
we have been privileged to hear performances from two very special guests: Mr Russell
Woodcock (our College Bus Driver) and Mr Howard (our College Year 4 Teacher).

Mr Woodcock played his guitar and sang for us and Mr Howard played his ukulele and sang for us.
We are very grateful that they could share the talents that God has given them.

Congratulations also go out to all of the students who performed for their peers!

Mrs Elizabeth Ford
Music Teacher
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